
 

PRODUCT CHANGE NOTIFICATION  

 

Date Issued:  December 9, 2019 

Product Identification:  Bel 0863, 0864, 0873 2x4, 2x6, 2x8 ICMs 

PCN Number: PC2190135 

 

Reason for Change (s):  In an effort to continually improve our product, Bel is pleased to announce a 

modification to the front shield of the 0863, 0864 and 0873 2xN ICMs in the specific area of the light-pipe 

and front shield.  As shown below the gap between the light-pipe and shield is too small and can cause 

the shield to bend or become misaligned and create a snagging hazard.  The solution is to remove the 

thin window frames from around the inside and bottom of the light-pipe.   

 

 



The affected part numbers are: 

          All 0863-2xxR-xxx part numbers 

          All 0864-2xxR-xxx part numbers 

          All 0873-2xxR-xxx part numbers 

 

These changes will not affect “form, fit, or function”, nor do they affect any other dimensions or electrical 

parameters of the part.  No other related changes to the above series are being implemented at this time. 

 

 

Description of the Change (s):   To resolve the assembly issue and deformation of the shield around the 

light-pipe, the thin, shield window frames around the inside and bottom of the light-pipe will be removed.  

By removing these thin metal pieces, the limited gap issue will be resolved and there will not be a concern 

for shield deformation.  Please see the details below. 

 

 



PCN (B) for Advising Customer Form_3 

Planned Timing and Implementation of Change:  This change will be implemented on any new orders 

after January 1, 2020.   

 

Impact on Quality and Reliability:  None. 

Availability of Qualification Data:  None. 

Remarks:  None. 

 

Signature:  John Hess, ICM Product Manager 

        

(Bel Representative)                                                       

Note: This form should only be used for advising the customer. 


